
Conformity with RSS 
 
 
The attached letter is a copy of that sent to South West Councils on 7 
February 2007 requesting an opinion as to whether the Core Strategy 
Publication Version is in general conformity with the Regional Spatial 
Strategy in accordance with the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 
2004 section 24. 
 
To date no response has been received. 



South West Councils, 
Dennett House, 
11 Middle Street, 
Taunton, 
Somerset, 
TA1 1SH. 
 
7 February 2011. 
 
Dear Sir 
 
North Somerset Council Local Development Framework 
Core Strategy - Publication version 
 
The North Somerset Core Strategy is to be published for the purposes of 
consultation on the soundness of the document between 9 February and 23 
March 2011.  I have written to you under separate cover with details of the 
consultation arrangements and enclosing a copy of the Core Strategy 
Publication version. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to formally request your opinion as to whether the 
document is in general conformity with the Regional Spatial Strategy in 
accordance with the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 section 24. 
 
If you need any further information, please contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Michael Reep 
Planning Policy Manager 
 
Copy to: 
Dave Jones 
Planning Manager (Dorset & West of England) 
GOSW Planning & Housing Delivery Team  
2 Rivergate 
Temple Quay  
Bristol BS1 6EH 


